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Greetings Atherton Family,  

This letter of invitation is being given to each family  

member here at Atherton so that you can JOIN US in our 

Pastor & First Lady’s 17th Anniversary / Appreciation Celebration on Sundays, 

November 11 and 18, 2018.  

You are personally invited to come and celebrate our  

Leaders—Senior Pastor Larry D. Weaver and First Lady  

Patricia S. Weaver: Our Pastor & Wife: “Messengers on Call—Standing on 
Principles, Walking in Purpose, Redeeming the Time.” ~ Psalm 1:1-6 (NJKV).  

Under their Pastoral Ministry and Spirit-filled Leadership, we 

have been blessed to experience seventeen years of  

unrivaled increase in education, renovation and 

rejuvenation.  

We believe the Bible is clear in encouraging us to show our 

love and appreciation for Pastor Weaver and First Lady  

Patricia as they continue to labor for the Lord so faithfully in 

the church. 1 Timothy 5:17 (NLT2) tells us: ƏDkcdqr vgn cn sgdhq

work well should be respected and paid well, especially those who work 

g`qc `s ansg oqd`bghmf `mc sd`bghmf-Ɛ 

In past years, some members who are not involved in any  

ministries have desired a benchmark for their gift to the  

Anniversary Celebration. In that spirit, the Anniversary  

Committee proposes that each member show your love 

and honor with a monetary gift offering of $70.00 for  

seventeen years. You may be prepared or prompted to give 

more and that is certainly encouraged if you are inspired 

to do so. A love offering envelope has been placed in this 

bulletin. Please note that these gifts are not tax deductible.  

Anniversary Appeal to the Congregation Let’s strive to reach a new level of appreciation this year as 

we honor our Spiritual Leaders who Əcdkhfgs hm sgd k`v ne sgd KNQC+

meditating on it day and night...planted along the riverband, bearing fruit 

d`bg rd`rnm-ƐThank you for your unwavering support of the  

ministry God has blessed us with in the leadership of Pastor 

and Sister Weaver.  

In His Service,  

The Anniversary Committee  

Dates and Special Guest  
November 11th at 3:30 p.m.  

Pastor Kenneth C. Curry, Jr. of Friendship Baptist Church 

Pastor Jawane Hilton of City on the Hill Church  

Pastor James Turner of Eastvale Bible Church  
November 18th at 3:00 p.m.  

Pastor Curtis Monroe of Redeemer Baptist Church  

Pastor Terrell Taylor of Park Windsor Baptist Church 

Dr. LaMonte King of Friendly Friendship Baptist Church 

Anniversary Celebration Dinner  
November 11th: from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.  

In the ABC Fellowship Hall 

November 18th: from 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m.  

In the ABC Fellowship Hall 


